Gecr Strec

TO: Mayor Flaggs
Alderman Mayfield
Alderman Monsour

FROM: rogram

Vioksburg Main Street
Kim Hopkins, Executive Director

DATE: November 6, 2017

RE: Old-Fashioned Christmas Open House

On behalf of the Vicksburg Main Street Program, I am requesting
permission to spend no more than $2,000.00 of Main Street Taxing District
Funds for promotional items needed for the success of the “Old Fashioned

Christmas Open House” Sunday, November 26, 2017.

Thank you for your consideration.



